
REMEMBERING

Phillip Harold Jennings
September 11, 1953 - November 17, 2022

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Lorraine Russell

Relation: Co worker

My words cannot express enough good things about Phil. He will be missed by many many people.

Rest in peace.

Tribute from Daniel Helmer

Relation: Phil was and still is a Member and Friend of The Hillbank Crew 2004

Goodbye my Friend, you will be missed by all of the Hillbank Crew. Rest in the Arms of Our Lord Phil.

Tribute from Catherine Halcrow

Relation: Friends

I have known Philip since 1988, when I was working for Capital Regional District; Long Term Care

Program.  He was a great mentor to me during that time.  My husband and I spent many a time having

dinner at the Cobble Stone Pub.  More recently, we often ran   ran into Philip and Mary-Claire, either

at Mr. Mike's or Original Joes in Duncan.  He was always so kind, caring and considerate of others

and we will miss him deeply.
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Tribute from Wendy Murray

Relation: Co-worker 



So sad to read about the passing of Phil. Such a lovely, care person.  I always enjoyed our chats. 

Sending condolences and lots of love to the family. Rest In Peace Phil

Tribute from George Power

Relation: Coworker

So sorry to read of Phil's passing. Phil was a great person to work with at the Ministry of Health and to

connect with around Duncan. My prayers go out to Mary Claire and the family. Love George

Tribute from James E. O'Reilly

Dear Mary Claire,

We send our deepest condolences to you and your family.  It was quite a shock to learn of Phil's

passing having chatted with him a few weeks earlier at the Diocesan Liturgical Workshop.  He was

truly an inspiration, and such a fine witness of faith.  It was a delight to work with him.  Please be

assured of our prayers.

Jim and Bernadette O'Reilly.


